
SOUTH CAROLINA LOWCOUNTRY WVU ALUMNI CHAPTER 
DATE:  August 12, 2009 
OFFICERS PRESENT:  
Sara Roth, President 
Parker Leonard, Vice President 
Mary Leonard, Treasurer 
Jason Cooper, Secretary 
 

  

  
 

PRESENTING GUESTS:  
N/A 

 
 

TIME CALLED TO ORDER:  7:05 PM 
TIME ADJOURNED: 7:25 PM 
PRESIDING OFFICER: Sara Roth 
RECORDING SECRETARY: Jason Cooper 
LOCATION: Mad River Bar and Grille 

AGENDA ITEM DISCUSSION/CONCLUSIONS RECOMMENDATION/ACTIONS 
WHAT/WHEN WHO 

1.   REPORTS 
 
Treasurer 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Secretary 
 
 
Vice President 

 
  
 
President 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mary Leonard indicated the following amounts for chapter 
funds: 
 

1. Scholarship: $850.00 
2. General:  $ 1400.00 
 
 

No report given. 
 
 
Parker Leonard updated the chapter with the total number 
of official members at 86. 
 
 
Sara Roth ran the meeting and presented the information 
below to the chapter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
N/A 
 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mary Leonard 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jason Cooper 
 
 
Parker Leonard 
 
 
 
Sara Roth 
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SOUTH CAROLINA LOWCOUNTRY WVU ALUMNI CHAPTER 
 
 
 
2.  UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. NEW BUSINESS  

 
Scholarship Fund 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
WVU Gamewatch Voting:  The WVU Lowcountry 
Alumni Chapter will be voting on a bar/restaurant to watch 
football games for the upcoming season.  Matty’s Bar and 
Grille (Mt. P) and Mad River are the two options.  
Members are encouraged to go online and submit their vote 
before midnight, August 13th.   
 
(Update:  WVU Lowcountry Alumni Chapter members 
voted to hold our gamewatches for the 2009-2010 football 
season at Matty’s Bar and Grille in Mt. Pleasant.  Check 
www.lowcountryeers.com for more information.)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Currently, there is $850.00 in the Charles Drake 
Scholarship fund.  This scholarship is for a non-freshman, 
WVU student in the SC Lowcountry WVU Alumni area 
with at least a 3.0 grade point average.  $1,000 needs to be 
raised by June 2010.  50/50 raffles, stickers ($2 each or 3 
for $5), coozies ($3 each or 2 for $5) and other fundraisers 
will be offered at Gamewatches this fall to raise money for 
our scholarship fund.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
N/A 
 
 
  

 
 
 
Sara Roth 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sara Roth/  
Mary Leonard 
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AGENDA ITEM DISCUSSION/CONCLUSIONS RECOMMENDATION/ACTIONS 
WHAT/WHEN WHO 

 
 

4.  ADJOURNMENT 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned.  No date was set for the next 
official chapter meeting. 

 
 
N/A 

 
 
N/A 

  


